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Glove Building
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SUPERINTENDENT

O W A TO N N A, MINN. J u l y  3 1 ,  1 9 4 5

Dr. E.J. Engberg, Superintendent 
State School and Colony 
Faribault, Minnesota

Dear Dr. Engberg:

I am enclosing herewith some letters written by the 
children at the State Public School to their friends at Faribault. 
I do not know i f  you wish to allow this correspondence between the 
children that have been transferred and those that have remained 
at your institution. When you have time to consider the matter, 
w ill you le t me know what your recommendation is .

MRV: J
M.R.Vevle

Superintendent



August 3, 1945

Ur. &,R. Vevle
Superintendent 
State P ublic School 
Owatonna, Minnesota

Dear Mr. Vevle :

W e  re ce iv e d  y o u r  le tte r  a n d  a lso  
the correspondence from our former p a tien ts  to  
thei r  fr ien d s  and r e la t iv e s  her e .  W e  b e liev e  
that I t  would be s a t is fa c to ry  fo r  your 
ch ildren  to wr i t e  once  month, p a r t icu la r ly  
i f  they w rite  such fin e  le t t e r s as they have 
been  doing. A s you  know  m any of them  have 
other members o f  th e ir  fa m ilie s  here o r  do not 
have any r e la t iv e s  who are p a r t icu la r ly  in terested  
in  them.

Very tru ly  yours,

E. J .  Engber g ,  M.D. 
Superintendent

CP: PR


